
      

 

 

  

 

 

  

 
LET’S DIG INTO 

   MIDDLE SCHOOL 

 

 As we continue to distance 

learn from home, we wanted 

to give parents and students 

the opportunity to dig deeper 

into all there is to know about 

the transition from 

Elementary to Middle School. 

Your child has had a wonderful 

academic and Social Emotional 

Learning experience at 

Pembroke Pines Elementary 

and is now well-equipped to 

move on to Middle School.  

You are invited to attend a 

Virtual Team Meeting with the 

Counselors from Apollo and 

Pines Middle School, as well as 

the Magnet Coordinators from 

Apollo and New River.  

Wishing your child the best !   

   
 
 
 

Apollo Middle School 

New River Middle  

 

   

JOIN NATASHA BELL, 
PRINCIPAL AND MARIETTE 

DONATE, SCHOOL 
COUNSELOR WITH SPECIAL 
GUESTS THURSDAY, MAY 

21ST 3:00 – 4:00 PM 

 

RECIPE FOR SUCCESS 
IN MIDDLE SCHOOL. 

  
Pines Middle School

 
 


